BETTY MCCOLLUM
4th District, Minnesota

2256 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515 (202) 225-6631 FAX: (202) 225-1968

> 661 LASALLE STREET SUITE 110 SAINT PAUL, MN 55114 (651) 224-9191 FAX: (651) 224-3056

mccollum.house.gov



COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

CHAIR, SUBCOMMITTEE ON DEFENSE

VICE-CHAIR, SUBCOMMITTEE ON INTERIOR, ENVIRONMENT.

AND RELATED AGENCIES
SUBCOMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE

COMMITTEE ON NATURAL RESOURCES

CO-CHAIR EMERITUS
CONGRESSIONAL NATIVE AMERICAN CAUCUS

SENIOR DEMOCRATIC WHIP

April 29, 2022

Honorable Rosa DeLauro Chairwoman House Appropriations Committee H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515 Honorable Kay Granger Ranking Member House Appropriations Committee 1036 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Como Park Zoo & Conservatory in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Saint Paul, located at 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Saint Paul, MN 55102. The funding would be used to replace the inefficient natural gas steam boiler, which is more than 40 years old, with a Hydro Geothermal Heat Pump (HGHP), a more energy efficient heating and cooling system. This will address critical animal habitat and energy efficiency asset preservation to meet modern zoological practices, and will help begin the decarbonization of the Como Zoo & Conservatory campus. The HGHP achieves a much higher performance profile than a natural gas steam boiler and traditional geothermal system. The proposed retrofit is expected to reduce Como Zoo & Conservatory emissions by up to 50%, lowering facility operating costs so more resources can be used to enhance programs that serve the community, and will also help the city attain their carbon neutrality goal by 2030 as outlined in their Climate Action Resiliency Plan

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Betty McCollum Member of Congress